
 
 
Proposed Vancouver opioid treatment program public hearing notice: Washington State 
Department of Health asking for public input. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is for the public to provide comments about the proposed program 
as part of the licensing process required in state law. This is not an educational event or 
question-and-answer session. 
 

In response to the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) public health emergency, the department 

will not provide a physical location for this hearing to promote social distancing and the safety of the 

citizens of Washington State. Instead, the department will hold a virtual public hearing, without a 

physical meeting space. 

 
WHO: Clark County Jail North Star Clinic proposes establishing an opioid treatment program at 
707 W 13th Street, Vancouver, Washington 98660.  

WHAT: Opportunity for the public to comment on the proposed opioid treatment program. This 
public hearing is free and open to the public. Those who cannot join the webinar can submit 
comments using one of the options below.  

WHEN: 4:30 p.m., July 21, 2022 

Webinar registration and login information:  
 
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6618615120918583820  
 
Call in option: +1 (415) 655-0060 

 

If you wish to speak during the workshop, you will need to log in, not just call in, so we can 
unmute you. 
 
Audio access code: 661-766-507 

 
Members of the public who wish to speak at the hearing will be limited to three minutes 
each. We encourage written comments. They must be submitted during the hearing or received 
by the Department of Health by email, mail, or voicemail by 5 p.m., July 21, 2022. Faxed 
comments will not be accepted.  
 
For those who do not wish to comment during the webinar, you may send comments to: 

 
Mailing address Email address 

Department of Health 

Facilities Program 

OTPComments@doh.wa.gov 

Phone: 360-236-2992 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6618615120918583820
mailto:OTPComments@doh.wa.gov


PO Box 47852 

Olympia, WA  98504-7852 

   

This hearing is the sole responsibility of the Washington State Department of Health. It is not 
sponsored or endorsed by any other organization. If you have any questions or would like more 
information, call the Facilities Program at 360-236-2992 or visit our website 
(www.doh.wa.gov/BHI).  
 
DOH is committed to providing the public with information in appropriate alternate languages 
or formats. Requests for accommodations can be made by calling 800-525-0127 or emailing 
civil.rights@doh.wa.gov. TTY users dial 711.  
 
The DOH website is your source for a healthy dose of information. Find us on Facebook and 
follow us on Twitter. Sign up for the DOH blog, Public Health Connection. 

https://www.doh.wa.gov/LicensesPermitsandCertificates/FacilitiesNewReneworUpdate/BehavioralHealthAgencies
http://www.doh.wa.gov/BHI
mailto:civil.rights@doh.wa.gov
http://www.doh.wa.gov/
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Washington-State-Department-of-Health/117762158270896
https://twitter.com/wadepthealth
https://medium.com/wadepthealth



